
 
 

  

05 June ​2020 
 
Hello Everyone 
I know many of you are wondering where we are at with arranging the ski programme this year. The Wakatipu 
principal’s got together Wednesday morning to try and work through some of the issues and concerns around 
cost but also the altered programme and what that offered students this year. With a reduction in field 
opening hours this crams all the schools into using just 1 field, Coronet. So as you can imagine there is a little 
bit to work through. A large part of our discussion has been around the financial strain on families. 
On Monday next week, myself, Debbie Dickson (Remarkables) and Tim Young (Arrowtown) are to meet with 
NZSki to work through some of these concerns and issues. I am hoping to have some answers for you next 
week. However for the keen skiers amongst you the deals below still stand at present. 
 
Season Ski passes are still available for students and I have also secured a deal for the Cardrona and Treble 
Cone fields for Kingsview students. The details are below. 
 
NZski pass​   - $104 for entire season,   
Local Primary Schools:  ​https://shop.coronetpeak.co.nz/qt-primary-schools 
 
Cardrona/Treble Cone​ -  $125 for the season. I have forms at school that can be given to students if you are 
interested. 
 
Room 3: 
From Friday the 5th of June we have Mrs Orlowski teaching in Room 3. She is known to many of you and also 
the students know her well. She is a vastly experienced and capable teacher and we look forward to having 
her as part of the team on Fridays. Mrs Stanley will still be running her normal programme Monday to Thursday 
each week. 
 
Thank you for those parents who have volunteered to assist on the field at lunchtime. We still need a few more 
helpers so please contact me if you can help.  
 
Please ensure your child wears or brings a coat to school. Despite frost we will be going outside in the 
fresh air for breaks. 
 
New students; 
We welcome Cloe and Dylan Du Randt to the school this week. This brings our roll to 76 this week which is 
very exciting. We wish Cloe and Dylan all the best in their time at Kingsview. 
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